Tl Elements Primary School 2
Dear Parents,

16th November 2018
We have, yet again, had lots of visitors to Elements. We h.a.ve welcomed a
number o l:lprosF;]ectL\)e parents to look round our sch.oo w Lch. Ls very exciting.
We are h there are some of you who mag( be willin I%to chat to some pf
these proerectL e ? 0

arents at an ihformal eventto tell the about our school
from You pomt f view. Please do let us know Lf you are wil Lng to do this.

We also welcomed. Shonette Ba.son to schoool, the creator o 'Dougth. Disco..
Shonette is a. leadin ex ert in Ear H Uears who we are thrLlLed 0 ha.ve
working with us a.t ents Th.e c L dren were SO su.rprl.se to see her in
schoool to do a live 'D oug Disco' session with them. It was as Lf she ha
Jumped out of the screen”to join them!

Thank you so much for all your sup gort with Children in Need. Our
ch.le.renls ou.tfl.ts were absolu elg amazing - every, smgle one! Well done
everyone!

Miss S Horsbrough.

Executive Pr'an'Lpal.

School Photographs

Monday 26th November

hoto rther will be in school on
Mon ay 26th November to take the
childrens individual school photographes.

There will also be an opportunity for the
children to have their photograph taken
with their siblings as well if you so wish.

Photos will be taken from 7.30am in

the hall for sibling pictures. Children’s

individual photographs will be taken
aftér gam.

As the hall will be needed for the
photographs to be taken there will only
be d’limited breakfast club available.
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Elements 2019
If you know of anyone looking for a primary schoo|
lace for september 2019 please let them know about ys,
P They can book a visit to visit school any time !

They can call school on 0113 532 7089 oy
Email on :

Parent Access

We are aware that some of you are struggling to
access our school systems because you do not
have o tablet or computer at home.

We will therefore be providing o parent access

computer in school for you to use. Please arrange

to do this via the school office if access is needed
during the school day.

If you want to make use of the computer at 9am or
3pm pick up and drop off times you do not need to
book to do this.
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Thank you!

' ds added to
f pudsey ears, wylstban
rgllee cslgitea(:ions mayde for being ableht.c{d%(;ssinup
last Friday raised over &100 for Cnt
Need.

Thank you 0 much for all your support and
generosity.
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Parent Ambassadors

lrents talking to parents is an important source of information.
Jo you think Elements Primary School is worth 'shouting' about?
!uld you be interested in meeting new prospective parents to tell
‘ them about us?

you are interested in speaking to new parents in an informal
tting and sharing your experiences of our sSchool please let us .

know by contacting the school office.
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ﬂ i . REMINDER

&i ArTENDANCE ATORE anp

| oareer 7% 5 s
prrENDANCE

DA'ES TO
REMEMECER
26th November - Individual School

Photographs
28th November - 9am/6pm Parent Workshop

on EEXAT Learning Journal

ADVANCED NOTICES

18th December - 9.15am/2pm Reception Nativity
Performance TICKET DETAILS TO FOLLOW

20th December - Reception Christmas party







